
  

Investigating the usability of a smart phone app to assess fatigue after acquired brain injury 
 

Have you experienced fatigue after your brain injury? Do you use 

an android smart phone?  

Would you be willing to take part in research at Oxford Brookes 

University and help to test out an initial prototype app?   

We are looking for people to use an app on their phone for 6 

days, wear an activity tracker and then be interviewed about 

their experience of using the app. The first meeting with the researcher would take place initially at Oxford 

Brookes or through a video call (for example skype). Taking part in the study would take between 2 and 3 hours 

of your time. 

If you would like further information, please contact Leisle Ezekiel on 01865 485530 or via email: leisle.ezekiel-

2014@brookes.ac.uk. 
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